
 

 
If anyone at any time wishes to opt out of receiving texts or email communications from us, please put your request in writing and specify if you are 

opting out of school related communications, 3rd party communications (e.g. PTFA, Community Swim events), or both. Thank you 

NEWSLETTER 
 “Celebrate Learning, Achieving and Friendship in God’s Love” 

No. 2 Date: 18th September 2020 

 SUNRISE BREAKFAST CLUB available daily: 7:45am-8:45am                                   
 SUNSHINE AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB available daily: 3:30pm-6:00pm                   
  

To book either please telephone 01538 308356 Option 3 (Mrs Derbyshire) 
                                   or email Derbyshire.D@waterhouses.staffs.sch.uk 

    
 

 
 

Hot Dinners 
 

From Monday Mrs Andrew will once again be 

cooking hot meals for the children at lunchtime. 

The menu has had to be simplified so there will 

be one choice of main meal each day. Jacket 

potatoes or a packed lunch with choice of filling 

will also be available daily.  
 

There will be staggered sittings to ensure social 

distancing between the class bubbles is 

maintained and extra cleaning in the dining hall 

between sittings. 
 

Thank you for all the wonderful pictures 

celebrating our restarting hot dinners. Look out 

for pictures on our website coming soon. 
 

Emails from School 
Please ensure that emails from school are 

identified as 'safe senders', or 'never block 

sender', as sometimes they could end up in a 

junk folder and maybe an important 

communication will be missed. 

 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 
 

We still have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor. 

If you or someone you know would be interested 

please do get in touch with the office. The 

attached flyer gives some more information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Awareness Days 

There are a variety of awareness days next 

week in which you may wish to partake. Keep an 

eye on Class Dojo for activities going on at 

school. 

 

International Day of Peace – Monday 21st: this 

as a day devoted to strengthening the ideals of 

peace, both within and among all nations and 

peoples. It reminds us to believe in something 

bigger than ourselves and  demonstrates that 

small actions can make big impacts.  A minute of 

silence, a vigil, Yoga, a poetry reading, these 

small acts done in community and dedicated to a 

more peaceful world could change the 

conversation. 

 

World Car-Free Day – Tuesday 22nd: you could 

walk, skip, jog, scoot or cycle to school. 

 

National Fitness Day - Wednesday 23rd: We 

shall be incorporating some fun activities into 

our KS2 PE that day. Maybe you could do 

something after school to get the whole family 

active. 

 

Recycle Week 2020 – 21-27 Sept 2020 

Theme: 'Thanking the nation: ' 

Together - We Recycle.' 
 

Now in its 17th year, Recycle Week is a 

celebration of recycling, organised by WRAP. 

This year, the theme will thank the nation for 

about:blank
about:blank
about:blank


continuing to recycle despite the challenges 

that COVID-19 has presented, under the 

banner 'Together - We Recycle'. It will 

recognise the sacrifices that key workers and 

citizens have made to keep recycling going and 

create positive change in the world around us. 

Our recycling and waste key workers have 

heroically carried on collecting while the world 

slowed down around them. 
 

The recycle now website 
https://www.recyclenow.com/recycling-

knowledge/recycle-week-campaign  gives lots of 

ideas and knowledge about how and where to 

recycle. 

 

European Day of Languages – Saturday 26th  

This day aims to promote the rich linguistic 

diversity of Europe and raise awareness of the 

importance of lifelong language learning for 

everyone. A booklet is attached with some fun  

activities for children – The Secret Agents 

Handbook of Language Challenges.’ 
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